


Progress Report 
 
 

Dear Stakeholders 
 
 
 
Global PSSL has been setting a high standard for transparent and sustainable securities lending since 
2018. 
 
The main objective of the Global PSSL College of Advisors is to provide broader expertise so that 
Global PSSL continues to evolve as an authentic, impartial, and impactful initiative. The college 
comprises Advisors, who contribute ad-hoc, and Strategic Advisors who are involved more regularly. 
 
Today, we are delighted to welcome Mr Thapelo Tsheole as a Strategic Advisor to the Global PSSL. 
 
Thapelo is a seasoned Financial Markets expert with a cumulative experience of over 22 years having 
worked for the Central Bank Bank of Botswana and Botswana Stock Exchange (BSE). He is also the 
President of African Securities Exchanges Association (ASEA) and the Chairman of the Committee of 
SADC Stock Exchanges (CoSSE). You can learn more about his experience by looking at our 
College of Advisors website. 
 
Thapelo will advise Global PSSL on Emerging Markets and act as a reviewer for the ‘Global PSSL for 
UN Pathways’ programme. 
 
This appointment will further our goal of ensuring that Global PSSL evolves as a holistic, inclusive 
and unifying market standard for transparent and sustainable securities lending around the world. 
 
We look forward to working, and growing, with Thapelo Tsheole! 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Radek Stech 

 

CEO, Global PSSL 
 

https://gpssl.org/college-of-advisors/#Tsheole



